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04/12/2020  12:15:182020/4387/P OBJNOT Sophie Debaere The current planning application is not suitable for us living on 41b Englands lane as it blocks access to the 

electricity meters for the whole building that are located on the right wall in the Archway. The internet access is 

also provided through this area and cables are running from there all the way through to the back of our 

building. 

In addition this would also block access to the back of our building (and others) for all maintenance purposes.
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